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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for SB 1585 prohibits the Oklahoma Water Resources Board 

from approving any application or permit for the construction of a dam on the Glover River in 

McCurtain County.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Water Resources Board, the language in this version of the measure 

is similar to language in HB 3636, and neither create a fiscal impact to the agency. Therefore, 

there is no fiscal impact to the State.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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